
From: Peter Lambert [mailto:plambert4@aapt.net.au]  
Sent: Sunday, 8 July 2007 10:20 PM 
To: 2007 Electoral Distribution 
Subject:  

To the Secretary 
  
Office of the Electoral Distribution Commissioners 
Level 11, 111 St Georges Terrace 
PERTH WA 6000 
  
  
Dear Sir, Madam 
  
We the interest group of Baldivis rate payer are object to the proposed electoral boundaries. 
  
As Rockingham MLA Mark Mc Gowan is encouraging us to put in submission on the new local 
government boundaries, we like to object the split up of the Baldivis Community in to District. 
  
We proposed to take the boundaries between Warnbro and Kwinana from Lake Walyungup 
east towards the Kwinana Freeway straight and not cutting Baldivis in half, also taking  
out the U inset of Lake Amarillo to Darling Range and Murray corner of Local Gov Boundary. 
This will make more straight and even boundary to the new Warnbro proposed District and will 
not split our Community in half. 
  
Attached a map with the proposed change. 
  
Regards 
Contact Person 
  
Peter Lambert 
08 9523 2703 
0422 961 680 
  
  




